
 
    

 St. Paul’s CE Primary School 

  Huddersfield Rd Stalybridge Cheshire SK15 2PT 

  Tel. 0161 338 2060 Email: admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk  

  Web: www.st-paulsstalybridge.sch.uk  Headteacher Mr S Wright 

 

 
 

   

      ‘Life in all its fullness.’ John 10:10 
 

     
 

Dear Parents  
 
We will be celebrating, as a school, Children in 
Need on Friday 19th November. 
 
This will be a non-uniform day for the children. 
We invite you to make a £1 donation on the day. 
All money raised will go to the Children in Need 
charity. 
 
Thank you for your support! 
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